All correspondence should be addressed "LIBRARIAN OF CONGRESS WASHINGTON, D. C."

## THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF THE LIBRARIAN

March 11 1940

Dear Sir:

We have referred to the U. S. Office of
Indian Affairs Library, Department of the Interior,
this city, your request of February 24 for "a brief
bibliography dealing with the Indian police employed
in the service of the Indian Bureau at western agencies."

Very truly yours,

Secretary of the Library

Louise G. Caton

15

Mr. W. S. Campbell
School of Social Work
The University of Oklahoma
Norman Oklahoma